
 

 

 
 

 

 
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

Tinley II 

Pre-K Newsletter 

November 4 - 8, 2024 

 

 

Theme: 

Native Americans 

 

 

Introductions: 

Letters: Mm & Nn 

Story #5 

 

Reading Story Words: 

I, Can, can 

 

 

Manners: 

Say please and thank you 

Talk with an empty mouth 

 

 

Language: 

We will be learning many new songs and finger plays about Native Americans.  New 

stories will be read as we learn how they ate and how they slept.  The kids will be 

introduced to Story #5, the letters Mn and Nn as well as their phonetic sounds.  We will 

review letters Aa-Ll by playing a matching game and musical letters.  Show-n-tell will be 

on Thursday!  Please bring in ONE item that begins with the letter Mm and ONE item 

that begins with the letter Nn.  Both items must fit into a gallon zip lock bag labeled with 

your child’s name.  

 

 

Concept: 

In Concept time we will get busy counting and sorting feathers, estimating how many 

blocks in a pile and we will be comparing tape vs glue.  Our new letters Mm and Nn jobs 

will be added to our shelves and we will be opening the science area. 

 



 

 

 

Craft & Writing: 

This week the children will be working on a visual discrimination paper and a paper to 

reinforce our color words.  We also will be working on tracing and printing our two new 

letters Mm and Nn and we will continue to work on printing our names.  The children 

will also be using play-doh and they will be working on their cutting skills.     

 

 

Motor: 

This week we will be playing Simon Says, hot potato and will have an obstacle course 

using the balance beam and tunnel.  Weather permitting, we will be going outside. 

 

 

Student of the Week: 

Frankie D’Ercole 

 

Happy Birthday: 

Felix Zavala 

 

Reminders: 

 

Show-n-tell will be on Thursday!   

Please bring in ONE item that begins with the letter Mm and ONE item that begins with 

the letter Nn.  Both items must fit into a gallon zip lock bag labeled with your child’s 

name.  

 

 

The school will be closed for Thanksgiving break on November 28th and 29th.  Regular 

tuition will still be due for this week and there can be NO switching of days. 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 Mrs. Amanda & Miss Eliana 

 

 

 


